
Dear parents,  

November in Niceville starts cool weather, remember to send a LABELED jacket for 
outdoor recess and PE activities! 

COVID updates; we can have parents on campus! We invited parents for the fun run 
for October and we will start to allow parents on campus for lunch November 4th. 

Lunch is ONLY on the patio and ONLY on Thursday. If inclement weather, please do 
not come expecting to eat in the café, we simply do not have the space. 

Lunch times for teachers are attached. 

Please check in the office with your photo ID, you may eat on the 
patio and then exit the campus back through the main office. 

Thanks for your support, 

We had a great month with  Open House and Food and Fire Trucks. It is so wonderful  seeing 
you on campus and we look forward to more fun events coming soon. We appreciate those 
of you that follow Plew’s social media pages. Many students have been recognized for 
demonstrating the ROAR Honor Code, with an “I’m So Proud of You” Award. Celebrating ex-
ceptional behavior is part of our Positive Behavorial interventions and Supports.  We also 
celebrate excellent classes with the Golden Shoe, Golden Paintbrush, and Golden Plate 
Awards. Not to mention, all the exciting incentives our teachers use to encourage our stu-
dents. Thank you for joining in the celebration when we spot someone 
going above and beyond! 

At Plew, we use the Zones of Regulation as a tool to help students un-
derstand their feelings. The zones give us common language to teach 
students how our feelings impact our behavior and how to recognize 
signs before we react. Our counselors and teachers do a great job at 
getting to the root of the problem and helping our Panthers be success-
ful. 

 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS FROM THE OFFICE LADIES 

 Transportation changes need to be in the office by 1p.m. We CANNOT take  
transportation changes over the phone. Please email: kerensa.morton 
@okaloosaschools.com and tamara.love@okaloosaschools.com or stop by the 
office to make the change.  Call the office at 850-833-4100 if you have not        
received a confirmation email from us by 1p.m. 

 Early check out ends at 2:30p.m. 

 Office phones are not answered from 2:50–3:10 during dismissal 
time each day. 

~Heather Phillips, Assistant Principal  

~Tammy Matz, Principal NO SCHOOL—ммκмм 



COUNSELORôS CORNER 

Mindfulness means paying full     atten-
tion to something. It means slowing down 
to really notice what you're doing. Being 
mindful is the opposite of rushing or multi-
tasking. When you're mindful, you're taking 
your time. You're focusing in a relaxed, 
easy way.  Getting back to the “green 
zone” and feeling calm & focused is the 
key to making friends, keeping friends, and 
doing well in school and life!  I am here if 
you need me.  
~Mrs. McClaren, School Counselor 
 

  PE 

Be sure to print off your November Fitness 
Calendar and complete each day to earn a 
special fitness token.  

You can find the calendars posted on    
Facebook, Instagram and the Plew        
Elementary Home webpage. 

We have over 80 students signed up for 
the Plew Kids Marathon this fall.  Keep 
tracking your miles and be sure to bring 
your completed tracking sheet with you on 
Saturday, November 13th for the final 1.2 
mile run. The final run will take place on the 
Plew PE track between the hours of 8:00-
10:00 a.m. Bring your student(s) anytime 
during the two-hour block to complete the 
marathon and pick up your finisher medal. 

If you have any questions, please email me 
at jamie.bristol@okaloosaschools.com 

Turkey Trot Fun Run will be November 
19th during your student’s regular PE time. 
Dress in your holiday attire and come walk/
jog some laps with us! 

 

 

 

 

~Coach Bristol 

 
PLA Announcements: 

Spirit Store Be on the lookout for 
Facebook shirt sales of our remaining 
inventory. 
Spirit Night Thursday, November 4 at 
Hungry Howie’s. Delicious pizzas with 
flavored crust, subs, salads, and deserts! 
Be sure to mention Plew when ordering 
over the phone, online or in the app. 
PLA Meeting Tuesday, December 14th at 
6:00pm in the cafeteria. 
 

Visit our website at www.okaloosaschools.com/plew and Like Us On Facebook    or follow us on Instagram @plewelementary  

             

 

 

 

 

SPEECH 

Practice those memory skills: 

Have them memorize and recite longer 
poems. Practice math facts, addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and division. 
Higher level math comes so much 
easier when kids have internalized 
their math facts. This also helps to 
develop their overall number sense 

and ability to do mental math.            
Play “20 Questions” games, this helps 

them hold on to facts to come to a 
conclusion. Take spelling and vocabu-

lary practice one step further. Make 
sure they can define the words and 

use them properly in sentences. Help 
them create a knowledge connection 

(relating the word or concept to some-
thing they already know) so the word 
isn’t lost the minute the test is over. 

Try to use the words with them during 
conversation. Practice singing the cor-
rect words to songs. You can always 
look up the lyrics online. Talk about 

topics being discussed in school. This 
gives the student opportunities to re-
member and repeat facts they know 
on relevant topics. Encourage your 

child to memorize and tell jokes. This 
is a key social skill that is often over-

looked. You may have to demonstrate 
how to deliver a joke and explain why 

it’s funny.  

.  ~Anita DeVuyst, M.S., CCC/SLP                                              
 
   

PLEW PLANTERS 

Now that we are relaxing our COVID 
restrictions some, you may sign in to 
work in your garden spot.  The weeds 
are trying to take over again, but we 
mustn’t let that happen.  Please no 
power tools during school hours as 
they are a distraction, but you may 
weed, plant, trim or whatever to keep 
your area looking good.  I also ask that 
you let the natural beauty of your    
garden shine and not add manmade 
items to your spot.  A small something 
is okay…statue, bird feeder, etc. 

MEDIA CENTER 

Parents, 
I don’t know how you can 
get more excited about books than I 
can, but I am excited to share with you 
that the profit we made from the book 
fair just got better!  October 
27

th
 Scholastic had a lightening sale 

and I was able to get another $2000 
worth of books for our library by spend-
ing our book fair earnings.  That is 
practically unheard of…I am ELATED, 
ECSTATIC, JUBILANT and my     
readers are going to be, too!!!  
It is SOOOOO important to remind our 
young readers to keep their books high 
and dry…away from pets and water! 
With our large school population, our 
books are seeing more wear and 
tear.  Remember to turn those pages 
gently to keep them from being torn 
accidentally, too. 
I continue to be overjoyed to be the 
Media Specialist at Plew…it doesn’t 
get any better than this!!                      
~ Mrs. Crist 
 

Collections 
We continue to collect aluminum pull 
tabs, Coca Cola product caps/carton 
codes and receipts to scan for Box 
Tops for Education. If you prefer not to 
sign up for the Box Top app, you may 
send your receipts to school within 2 
weeks of your purchases and we will 
scan them for you.  Have your student 
bring them to the library. 
These are all free and easy ways of 
bringing money into Plew.  Your sup-
port is greatly appreciated~ 
  
Reminder – Perused Pages Sale 
At the end of the school year we have 
a used book sale for our readers.  If 
you reader is growing and you need to 
make some room on your book-
shelves, we would love your donations 
of gently used children’s books for our 
sale.  These books may be dropped off 
anytime. 

 

 

 

Kindergarten:  

12-12:50 

3rd grade: 

10:20-11:10 

1st grade: 

12:55-1:45  

4th grade: 

8:30-9:20 

2nd grade: 

9:25-10:15                               

5th grade: 

1:50-2:40 

http://www.okaloosaschools.com/plew


Graham 10:03-10:33 

Allen 10:06-10:36 

LaPointe 10:10-10:40 

Leavins 10:15-10:45 

Wallace/Schladenhauffen 10:15-10:45 

Wendt 10:18-10:48 

Zielinski 10:20-10:50 

Bivins/Coleman 10:50-11:20 

Rodgers 10:55-11:25 

Young 10:55-11:25 

Gorton/Williams, T. 11:00-11:30 

Cunningham 11:05-11:35 

Newton 11:05-11:35 

Carrier/Nespoli 12:10-12:40 

Leighton 12:15-12:45 

Richardson 12:15-12:45 

West 12:20-12:50 

Sekas/Spitznagel 12:25-12:55 

Burnette/Pereira 11:40-12:10 

Kissam/Williams, J. 11:45-12:15 

Hampton/William, E. 11:55-12:25 

Funk/Hill 12:00-12:30 

Carr/Corbin 11:20-11:50 

Marrion/Stuart 11:25-11:55 

Lane/Sowinski 11:30-12:00 

Barkauskas/Martino 10:25-10:55 

Biggs/Saltsman 10:30-11:00 

LaRue 10:35-11:05 

Goodman/McEvoy 10:45-11:15 

LUNCH SCHEDULE 


